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Would you be interested in serving on the EAI Board of Trustees?

We are accepting applications for 3 year terms beginning July 1, 2020. Applications should be
returned by June 15, 2020 for consideration. You'll find the application at
https://emotionsanonymous.org/who-we-are/ - open the tab "Applications to Join the Board." Thank
you for considering this important service to the organization!

*Questions, comments or concerns can be emailed to Executive Director Elaine at
director@emotionsanonymous.org
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